
Subject: RO0145 PHONE LOG 2008-09-09 
Entry Type: Phone call 
 
Start: Tue 9/9/2008 11:33 AM 
End: Tue 9/9/2008 11:33 AM 
Duration: 0 hours 
 
Phone call with Meredith Brown.  She is working on and will pass along an access agreement for well 
installation and soil vapor sampling to School Board for approval around September 24.  Fuel 
hydrocarbons were detected in groundwater sample collected on corner of school property.  I referred 
her to the Alameda County Environmental Health website for case files and indicated that she could 
pass along my contact information to County Counsel if there are further questions.  Wells would need 
to be on site for a minimum of one year.  The total time is dependent upon results of investigation and 
cleanup.   


